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Subject: 
 
 

Change of Hearing Location 
Nassau County DSS 

 
 
 

 
Effective September 6, 2005, the Nassau County Department of Social Services’ offices will 
be relocated from 101 County Seat Drive, Mineola to the address indicated below.   Adminis-  
trative hearings are to be held at this site.   Telephone and fax numbers will change but as of 
now, the new numbers have not been made available.  Once they are available, they will be 
updated on the OAH website and can be obtained by clicking on “Intake” then “Addresses 
and Contacts” then “LDSS Addresses/Upstate Hearing Locations.”  Please check the website 
closer to the move date and update your records accordingly. 
 

New Local Department of Social Services Address and Hearing Location 
 

Nassau County Department of Social Services 
60 Charles Lindbergh Boulevard, Suite #160 

Uniondale, New York   11553-3686 
 

LDSS Phone:  Unknown at this time  
               Hearing Room Phone:   Unknown at this time 

                                           Fax:   Unknown at this time 
 

This move has no impact on the Office of Administrative Hearings Office located at 
50 Clinton Street, Hempstead which will continue to operate. 

 
If there are any questions with respect to this transmittal, you may contact your 
supervisor or Susan Fiehl at (518) 473-4779 or via email susan.fiehl@otda.state.ny.us.   
 
 
 

__________________________________ 
Mark Lacivita, Director of Administration 
  Office of Administrative Hearings 
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